
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

The concrete frame continues to progress on programme 
with the final third floor slab pour and the first of the 
fourth floor pours planned for early next week. 

We have the first deliveries of the pre-cast concrete stairs 
to be installed to the north stair core due to arrive towards 
the end of next week. These flights of stairs will be craned 
into position and back propped whilst the landings are 
cast in-situ in order to hold the staircases in position. 

We are due to get some following trades starting their 
works on site now that the back propping is being removed 
on a floor by floor basis, as the concrete reaches the 
required strength. The external scaffold has started to be 
erected on the east elevation, with the other elevations 
to follow as we complete the installation of the utility 
pipes and ducts around the perimeter of the building. 
While the scaffold is erected, we also have a goods and 
passenger hoist being installed on the east elevation that 
will run from the ground to the eighth floor. 
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Internally we are due to commence the installation of a 
steel masonry support frame which will be followed by 
the construction of blockwork walls to the ground floor, 
which we are targeting to have completed this side of the 
Christmas break.

UTILITIES INSTALLATION UPDATE

We successfully completed the transition from Phase 3 
into Phase 4 of the utilities installation on Hospital Road. 
Phase 4 is the largest of the phases and due to this we have 
targeted a four week duration for the completion of the 
works. We have removed the surface of the roadway and 
have commenced the suction excavation works with the 
water, gas and electrical ducts to be installed towards the 
end of next week. Whilst the works on Hospital Road are 
ongoing, we have also commenced works from the north 
end of site. We have successfully installed some water 
main pipework to the north of site and are now working 
our way down Wolfson Road, trenching and installing the 
required utilities as we progress.



CONTACT US

Please contact the site team should you have any questions 
regarding the works. 

Stuart Yates - Project Director 	
M: 07584 408513

Alex Clark - Project Manager
M: 07909 521786

Project email
MRCLMS@walterlilly.co.uk
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CHARITY UPDATE

One of our Site Managers, Jack Duggan, is participating 
in this year’s Movember charity challenge. As you can 
see from the photo he has made strong start and 
we will provide updates as to how his moustache 
progresses in following newsletters. If you wish to 
support Jack and all the great work the Movember 
Charity carries out, please donate at: 

https://movember.com/m/jackduggan

Mental health and suicide prevention, prostate cancer 
and testicular cancer – Movember is taking them all 
on.

Since 2003, Movember has funded more than 1,250 
men’s health projects around the world, challenging 
the status quo, shaking up men’s health research 
and transforming the way health services reach and 
support men.

Movember exists to help men live happier, healthier, 
longer lives – this is what drives every single one of 
their 1,250 men’s health projects.

By 2030, Movember aims to reduce the number of 
men dying prematurely by 25%.

SAFETY AWARD

Walter Lilly are always looking for ways to promote a safe 
working environment on our sites and we are pleased 
to announce the winner of our first MRC Safety Award, 
Phil Whelan of Getjar. Our Project Director, Stuart Yates, 
presented Phil with a £50 Amazon voucher. 

We will be giving this award on a monthly basis to 
members of the site team that show an exceptionally 
safe and positive attitude whilst carrying out their duties.


